
KINGS COUNTY 

AGRICULTURAL ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
 

 

 

Notice of Meeting Cancellation 
 

 

The regularly scheduled meeting of the Agricultural Advisory Committee that was scheduled for 4:00 p.m. 

on Thursday, April 8, 2021, has been CANCELLED. 

 

The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Agricultural Advisory Committee is tenatativly scheduled for 

4:00 p.m. on Thursday, July 8, 2021, in Hanford, California. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Chuck Kinney of my staff at (559) 852-2674.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

KINGS COUNTY COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT AGENCY 

 
Gregory R. Gatzka, Secretary  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


